
Forest Schools Kit 

 

Sessions will take place weekly, where appropriate, allowing the children to 

access and develop the different skills that Forest Schools promotes. In order 

for the children to get the most out of all sessions, they need to be dressed 

correctly for all weathers, therefore they will need the equipment listed below.  

 

All you need to know about your Forest schools Kit bag… 
 
 

 A small rucksack (to be used during sessions and to store the below items in)  

 A spare water bottle to be kept in the bag when we go out and about.  

 Waterproof leggings/trousers  

 A warm top 

 Gloves  

 Hat  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To bring every Friday… 
 

 Wellies  

 Waterproof coat  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note…  
 

We don’t have suitable spare clothes or footwear to give to the children. Unfortunately, if 

they don’t bring the kit above, which is suitable for Forest Schools then it may not be 

possible for them to join us in the session due to the weather and nature of the activities 

that they will be doing. 
 

Please feel free to leave 

these in school with your 

kit bag if you wish. 

Please can you 

ensure all items are 

clearly labelled. 



 


